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April 2005 (902) 444-9449
Dear Friends,

How good.it is to greet you once again, and thank you
for all of your kindness to us.

Just before Christmas, we had electric heat installed on the second floor in
our living quarters.We had a system which we used occasionally, which was
here for about forty years. It made quite a difference in the bath-room on a
cold winter night. When we first came to Burlington, in 1982, we had to go
outside.

On the fifth of January, Gerald and our driver, Neil. Were in an accident.
- A young fellow hit us, resulting in four thousand dollars worth of damage.
Praise the Lord, we had no lasting injuries. Qur insurance company wrote it
off, and allowed us a little over two thousand dollars.

We looked at several used cars, and when we were walking out of one
office, they asked what is your top price? we said four thousand. They said
they would let us have the 96 Eagle for four thousand, taxes in. We looked
around, then settled on the Eagle. It has around sixty thousand miles.

We had another good Song Night on April 9". We had two ladies here for
the first time. Laura had a good chat with one, who is searching, and we have
talked to the other.Please pray for Paula and Kathleen.

We praise the Lord for the extra help that has come in; a little here and a
little there. With the sliding dollar, we have seen a change of two and three
hundred dollars. We do not regret dropping our first supporting Church,
though it made a difference of four hundred dollars a month. We hope to pay
off the fifteen thousand still owing on our building. This would free up extra
each month.

As we write, Bonnie Keddy has not had her hernia operation.

This is number nineteen, and with other problems, she is a high risk case.
She was cancelled when we were at the hospital on Wednesday 27
and again before we got there on the 29", Please pray.

Thank you for sending us your prayer requests. That is one

thing we can all do Thank you again for praying for us.

Yours in ChrW

Laura and Gerald Mosher




